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Publishers Clearing House 
300 Jericho Quadrangle, Suite 300 
Jericho, NY 11753 
Customer Service: (516)520-5473 
Confirmation / Claim Number: 7418 
 
 
Congratulations to James Rome! It is our pleasure to notify you that you have been 
selected by Publishers Clearing House as the First Prize winner of Seven Million Five 
Hundred Thousand Dollars ($7,500,000.00) and a 2025 Mercedes Benz G-Class AMG 63. 
Additionally, you have been awarded a Bonus Prize of Ten Thousand Dollars ($10,000.00) 
per week for consistently participating in our monthly sweepstakes and maintaining timely 
payments on your credit card bills.  
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
You have the right to fully enjoy participating in our sweepstakes, knowing that the 
prize will be awarded exactly as announced on television. Our organization takes the 
necessary steps to ensure that major prizes are fully funded at the time of award. 
Additionally, our dedicated Contest Department meticulously records all prize offers and 
eligibility to ensure that prizes are awarded as they have been promoted. We understand 
that this process is meant to be a surprise, so it is imperative that winners refrain 
from disclosing their win to anyone until their prize has been securely delivered to 
their home address. This information has been provided to safeguard each winner from the 
possibility of disqualification, confusion, or hesitation when claiming their prize. Only 
the winners themselves should have access to the claim document. 
 
Considering potential suspicious activities and modern scams, Publishers Clearing House 
has established the right to notify each winner of their award before our Prize Patrol 
Team visits their residence. This step is taken to ensure the safety and well-being of 
our winners. To prevent any negative consequences such as heart failure, nervousness, and 
apprehension, as well as more severe issues like stroke, anxiety, or trauma, we strongly 
advise winners to maintain calm and trust in our organization's procedures. We provide a 
safe and transparent experience for all participants in our sweepstakes. 
 
Winners will be contacted through various methods, including email, mail, or telephone, 
as per our organization's discretion. The awarding of the prize will be carried out 
personally by our Prize Patrol Team. It is crucial for the winners to maintain an up-to-
date and accurate contact profile with Publishers Clearing House for their prize to be 
successfully awarded. Additionally, we may adjust the prize award date(s) as needed to 
accommodate any travel arrangements or scheduling conflicts. The award is subject to the 
verification of the winner's identity and eligibility. Upon receiving their prize, 
winners will be required to sign an Affidavit of Eligibility to formalize the process 

ALL PRIZES ARE GUARANTEED TO BE AWARDED AS OFFERED  
You are only required to complete the Gift Tax registration to claim your award. Our 
company policy explicitly states that all costs related to package delivery and claim 
processing are covered by our organization. We value your business and strive to provide 
exceptional service without any additional financial burden on our clients.  
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How You Were Selected: 
Any eligible individual who receives and signs a written letter from PCH (Publishers 
Clearing House) will be considered for our sweepstakes. The letter will be sent via USPS 
Mailing Services and receiving and signing this letter serves as an indication of 
interest. Additionally, we take into consideration your activity with various 
institutions and retailers, such as paying utility bills over a six-month period or 
shopping with trusted establishments like CVS Pharmacy, Target, Walmart, and Walgreens. 
Moreover, participating in the purchase of any qualifying branded products affiliated 
with The Consortium of Manufacturers using your credit card, debit card, or checkbook may 
also qualify you for our sweepstakes. Our organization values the loyalty and engagement 
of our potential winners, and we look forward to awarding prizes to deserving 
participants. 
NOTE: We understand the importance of maintaining the privacy and security of our 
winners. As a result, their information is not revealed to all customer service 
departments to ensure protection against unauthorized access. If you have received a 
valid Claims ID number, it confirms your selection as a winner. At Publishers Clearing 
House, we take great pride in maintaining a reputation for transparency and integrity. We 
are more than happy to provide any additional documentation or evidence required to 
verify the legitimacy of your award. We hold your trust and confidence in the highest 
regard and are committed to delivering an exceptional, trustworthy experience for our 
participants.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Publishers Clearing House extend our sincerest congratulations. Your accomplishment is a 
testament to your hard work, dedication, and unwavering belief in yourself. You have 
truly earned this recognition, and we are honored to present you with this sweepstakes 
award. In conclusion, the company wants to reiterate our commitment to honesty and 
transparency throughout this entire process. We appreciate the trust you have placed in 
us, and we will continue to uphold the values that have guided our organization. May this 
sweepstakes award serve as a reminder to all that dreams can be realized, efforts can be 
rewarded, and integrity will always prevail. Thank you all for being a part of this 
remarkable journey, and congratulations once again to our deserving sweepstakes award 
winner. A certified cashier’s check valued at (7.5) Million Dollars, a 2024 Mercedes Benz 
and bonus prize of (10,000) Dollars per week for life from our cash for life promotion. 

                  
 

 * We would like to bring to your attention a warning issued by the Federal Trade 
Commission (FTC) and the Chamber of Commerce. They advise consumers to not engage in any 
transactions with any company other than the certified Company mentioned above. It is 
imperative that you only deal with the authorized organization to avoid any potential 
scams or fraudulent activities. Publishers Clearing House values transparency and 
integrity and is committed to providing a safe and secure experience for our 
participants. We urge you to exercise caution and protect yourself against any 
unauthorized entities seeking to exploit this promotion. Thank you for your cooperation 
and vigilance in maintaining the integrity of this sweepstakes award * 
                                           
 
Warm Regards, 
 

Andy Goldberg 

CEO of Publishers Clearing House                                                
                    



Cash-For-Life Promotion 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Following your recent success in our cash-for-life promotion, you are now entitled to a 
significant weekly bonus prize of $10,000.00, which will continue for the remainder of 
your life. These payments will be deposited directly into your checking account through a 
secure Automated Clearing House (ACH) transfer from Publishers Clearing House.  

To initiate and maintain the flow of these weekly payments, you are required to open a 
new checking account with a bank you have maintained a relationship with for over five 
years, as we are not authorized to tamper with any of your existing accounts at your 
current bank.  

It is strongly recommended that you choose a bank with which you have a positive and 
well-established relationship, as this will help to expedite the process of setting up 
direct deposits from our ACH transfers. Once the new account is open and linked to your 
promotion prize, the payments will begin without delay.  

We have outlined several key benefits associated with this policy and decision:  

1. Financial security: By opening an additional account at a bank you already have a good 
relationship with you can increase your overall financial security. Having your funds 
spread across multiple accounts can help protect you from potential risks, such as 
account theft, fraud, or other financial issues that could impact a single account.  

2. Easier Cash Flow Management: A separate checking account for our company's payments 
allows you to better manage your cash flow. You can clearly see incoming payments, 
monitor the timing and consistency of deposits, and plan your budget accordingly. This 
visibility enables you to make informed financial decisions and ensure that you always 
have sufficient funds for your personal and business needs.  

We highly recommend that you open a new checking account specifically dedicated to 
receiving your weekly payments from our company. By doing so, you can achieve better 
financial organization, improved security, simplified record-enhanced cash flow 
management, access to specialized and your banking professional if any questions priority 
is to ensure the legitimacy and security of this promotion, and we are dedicated to 
supporting you in every step of the process. Thank you for your cooperation and vigilance 
in maintaining the integrity of this sweepstakes award  

We would like to reiterate the importance of maintaining the confidentiality of this 
promotion. You are strictly prohibited from disclosing the purpose of opening a new 
checking account to your bank. We are committed to upholding the privacy of our 
participants until the prize is awarded to your home address. Any failure to adhere to 
this policy may result in disqualification from receiving the sweepstakes award. We thank 
you for your cooperation and understanding in this matter. If you have any questions, 
concerns, or require assistance, please feel free to contact your assigned agent at any 
time.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


